
 

2019-2020 Ms. Pono/Ms. Oliver School Supply Lists 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

It is our pleasure to welcome you and your child to pre-kindergarten at Liberty Elementary School.  With your help, 
together we will work to make this a successful year for your child. 

Liberty is a uniform school.  Students may choose any school appropriate bottoms (short, skirts, pants) and will be 
required to wear a “Liberty Kids Rock” t-shirt on a daily basis.  T-shirts can be purchased at school throughout the 
summer for $5 each. Students are expected to wear the Liberty uniform on the first day of school.   

 

Supply Items  
1 3-inch binder 
 

3 packs  of wide ruled paper 

4 composition notebooks 
 

1 box of gallon sized Ziploc bags 

1 box of 24 count crayons 
 

1 box of colored pencils 

1 bottle of hand sanitizer (8oz or more) 
 

10 packs of pencils 

1 pencil case or box 2 plain cover pocket folders 
 

4 pink erasers 2 containers of Clorox wipes 
 

4 boxes of tissues 1 book bag 
 

2 yellow highlighters 2 packs of glue sticks 
 

 

Please print your child’s name on all items that may come to school (backpack, coats, sweaters, books, etc.).  Whenever 
money is sent to school, please put it in a sealed envelope with your child’s name on it and the purpose for the money. 

We look forward to work with you and your child this year. 

 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Pono & Ms. N. Oliver 


